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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 10 Autumn 2019  

 Friday 15th November 2019 

Reception Class 
Storytime in the 

Woods 
Our Reception children 
and their parents had a 
lovely time on Tuesday 

evening when they 
shared a number of 

stories around the camp 
fire in our woodland area.  

 
Crediton Community 

Bookshop –  
Author Visitor 

We are incredibly lucky to 
have Sir Michael 

Morpurgo  
visiting Crediton 

Congregational Church on 
Saturday 14th December 
at 7pm. Michael will be 
reading from his new 
book, Boy Giant and 

tickets are available at 
£7/£3  from Crediton 

Community Bookshop or 
their website. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Book Fair The book fair has been a huge 
success this week so thank you to 
everyone who has supported it. There will 
still be an opportunity to purchase books 
on Monday after school so don’t worry if 
you haven’t managed to get along to it yet.  
Congratulations to our winners of the 
bookmark competition: Lilianna Ciebien, 
Connor Dyer, Ellie Axon, Frankie Farrow 
and Ruby Trayhurn-Jones who all won a 
£7.00 book voucher. Well done to you all.  
 

Rotary Shoebox Appeal We have once again decided to support the Rotary Club’s Shoebox 
Scheme to spread a little happiness to children around the world. We will be filling a number of 
shoeboxes with a selection of small toys, toiletries and possibly a scarf and gloves. These boxes 
will then be shipped around the world for children for Christmas.  
This year, each class will make up a number of boxes together so we would be really grateful if 
you could bring in a few of the items needed: toy cars, yoyos, dolls, colouring books & crayons, 

bubble blowers, tooth brushes, toothpaste, soap and shampoo . We need all the items in by 
Monday 2nd December please. Many thanks for your support. 
 
Just One Tree Next Friday, 22nd November we will be supporting the National Tree 
planting week by sending money to plant trees in areas affected by deforestation. The 
school council have suggested that children could bring in their spare change and we 
could fill an outline of a tree in the playground with coins. Please send in any spare coins 
(copper and silver) to fill an outline of a tree in the playground on Friday. 
 
Welcoming Refugees in Crediton are organizing a collection at Crediton Congregational 
Church on Saturday 23rd November from 10:00am to 1:00pm. They are in need of: 
clothing, baby equipment, blankets, coats, sleeping bags, first aid kits, toiletries, long 
life food and sewing items. 
 
Attendance Congratulations to Mrs Williams and Mr Seller’s class who have achieved 98.7% 
attendance this week. Well done to you all and keep up the good work! 

 
Congratulations to Willow Young who completed her Goldfish 1 
swimming level. Willow had to swim at least 5 metres on her front and 
back, use breaststroke, scull for 2 metres and push and glide for 5 
seconds in addition to a variety of other tasks. Very well done Willow. 
Congratulations also to Henry Windsor who has achieved his STAnley 
level 5 award. Henry is now very excited to be moving up to the next 
level in his swimming lessons. Well done Henry and keep up the good 
work. 
 
I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Debbie Main     
 

https://creditoncommunitybookshop.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6104dee9200bb15c7959654f0&id=9206ea2610&e=6b8eac3cff

